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LD 511
Hello,
I live in Cape Elizabeth and urge the Transportation Committee to vote to support 
LD511. An interim trail from Portland to Auburn would provide many benefits, 
including:
—Improving public health by promoting outdoor activity and active transportation.
—Protecting the environment by reducing emissions and supporting green space.
—Expanding access to public transportation and creating equitable mobility options.
—Offering safe, accessible transportation alternatives for those who don't drive or 
would like to drive less.
This project is an investment in Maine's future—enhancing quality of life, 
sustainability, and economic opportunity along the corridor. Please vote "ought to 
pass" on LD511


